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Important update for all Rosier Owners 
Corporation clients

WE ARE ALL ABOUT 
PEOPLE • COMMUNITY • UNDERSTANDING

Rosier OCM Pty Ltd proudly announce a new 
chapter in their development. Due to the 
recent retirement of the owner of Rosier OCM 
a decision was made to sell the business.  
Rosier OCM have now joined the CareCorp 
Communities company group. 

However, the great news is for all Rosier clients 
that you will continue to do business under the 
Rosier banner and Gita Spence Fletcher who 
has over 30 years’ experience in the Real Estate 
and Owners Corporation space is remaining 
with the company as Branch Manager. Gita will 
also continue her work as a Strata Management 
specialist. 

Kaye James who has been in the industry for 
21 years has now retired and be replaced by 
Business Development Manager Gayan Silva.

Denise Obrien who has completed 15 years of 
service will also remain with the company in an 
Administration /OC Management role.

Rosier has also relocated to a new office in 
Ringwood at level 1 /51 Seymour Street due to the 
restrictive railway works which are anticipated 
to take another two years to complete.

We at Rosier OCM look forward to continuing  
to deliver the high standards of service to you, 
our clients. Our location maybe new but that  
will not change our day to focus and endeavour.

Rosier will also be upgrading their software 
system to a new update system which will 
provide for better communication and more 
efficient management of workloads for staff.

We look forward to sharing this exciting new 
chapter of our development with you as we 
move forward.

We will stay in touch with new developments 
and keep you updated with industry news 
through a regular quarterly newsletter.
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